ADDENDUM #1

To the suppliers who plan to provide a response to the College’s

Request for Proposal SPC-02-20-21 Supported Employment Services posted November 20, 2020

1.

One logistical question we did have was about submitting the proposal response if we choose to bid. The bid asks
for three proposals in hard copy with wet ink signatures. The AACRAO office is closed due to the COVID-19
pandemic, and we are conducting all business electronically. Is there any way to submit the proposal
electronically? Thank you for considering our request.

We will require only one (1) hard copy with a wet signature and one electronic version
on a flash drive. No, we cannot accept fax or email submissions.



